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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 
2016 Fall 
We are now at the end of my final year as President 
of the ISP.  I am giving ISP the gift of Ron 
Champagne, as my successor.  It has been another 
turbulent year with all the ACA changes in 
healthcare, probably driving consolidations, and the 
challenges and opportunities that have been 
presented to pathology.  We continue to fight the 
fight, and I continue to believe that we are stronger 
together.  Thank you to my Board of Directors for 
their continued engagement and to the members 
and groups in Illinois that support ISP with dues and 
interest.  
  
Billing and Out of Network Charges 
One of the consequences of the ACA is the focus on 
Out of Network Billing.  Below is a link to a CAP 
Today article concerning balance billing and out of 
network charges.  There have been a number of 
states that have passed legislation prohibiting or 
limiting this practice.  This issue is of great 
importance to hospital based physicians regardless 
of whether you balance bill out of network patients.  
These laws may limit the negotiating power of 
hospital based physicians when dealing with 
insurers.  

Fresh options fuel lab asset reshuffle    
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Precision Health Colleagues 

We are drawing closer to a time when a one-size-fits-
all approach to disease treatment and prevention 
becomes a part of our past. Thanks to advancements 
in medicine and technology, we are gaining 
momentum in the ability to develop individualized 
care - making a difference for millions of Americans 
by providing more accurate diagnoses and delivery 
of targeted therapies. 

Registration is now open for the inaugural 
Precision Health Forum on Friday, October 28, 
2016!   

Join Chicagoland's community of Precision Health 
Professionals and nationally recognized experts 
including Drs. Siddhartha Mukherjee, Eric 
Green, Jimmy Lin, Wendy Chung, Jack Gilbert, 
Mark Hoffman, Dawood Darbar and others will 
address cancer genetics, targeted cancer therapy, 
liquid cancer biopsy, the microbiome, big data, 
pharmacogenomics and mobile health. 

For event registration questions please call Advanced 
Events at 708.970.8000 or email 
request@AdvancedEvents.net. 

Sincerely, 

Frederick G. Behm, MD 
Frances B. Geever Professor and Head 
Department of Pathology 
Pathology College of Medicine 
UIC 





ISP Leadership 
I’m pleased to report that the following 
pathologists are leading ISP this year, please 
join me in working with them toward another 
successful year.  Please share your thoughts 
with any of them, their emails are below: 
OFFICERS 
Robert P. DeCresce, MD, MBA 
President 
(2015-2017) 
Rush University Medical Center 
312.942.8850 
rdecresc@rush.edu 
  
Ron Champagne, MD (2013-2015) 
President Elect (2015-2017) 
Peoria Tazewell Pathology Group 
309.345.4562 
rchampag2000@yahoo.com 

Eleni P. Bourtsos, MD 
Immediate Past President 
(2013-2014) 
DuPage Pathology Associates 
708.245.7885 
elenipb@msn.com 
  
DIRECTORS 
Brian Adley, MD (2014-2016) 
Midwest Diagnostic Pathology 
847.723.7361 
badley@mdpmail.com 

John Abran, MD 
(2013-2015) 
4Path, Ltd. 
708.929.4326 
jabran@4path.com 
  
Julio Cabrera, MD 
(2015-2017) 
Midwest Diagnostic Pathology 
847.723.7361 
jcabrera@mdpmail.com 
  
Phillip J. DeChristopher, MD, PhD, FCAP 
(2015-2017)  
Loyola University Medical Center 
708.327.2609 
pdechristopher@lumc.edu 

Manuel Doria, MD (2013-2015) 
Central Illinois Pathology 
309.624.9121 
triapath@aol.com 
  
Tom Mientus, MD 
(2014-2016) 
847.549.1312 
847.302.8176 cell 
tfmpath@gmail.com 
  
Krishna Tangella, MD, MBA 
(2013-2015) 
Christie Clinic 
217.337.2174 
Ktangella@christieclinic.com 
  
Kalisha Hill, MD 
(2014-2016) 
Franciscan St. James Health-Olympia Fields 
Campus 
708-747-4000  ext 81086 
Kalisha.Hill@franciscanalliance.org 
  
Ajay Patel, MD 
(2015-2017) 
Elmhurst Memorial Healthcare 
Ajpatel1@gmail.com 
  
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
Pamela Cramer, CAE 
847 441 7200 
pcramer@illinoispathology.org 
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Dues Collection for 
2017 in November 
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